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Dear Mr Macholc 
 
Chipping Parish Council were engaged by The Congregational Church and sent illustrative 
pictures of their proposed cross. Having reviewed the illustrative pictures, Chipping Parish 
Council have no problem in supporting the church's request for an up-lit cross of the size and 
scale in their application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicky Donnelly 
Chair Chipping Parish Council 


